
 

 

 

 

 
May 5, 2022 
 

COVID-19 Vaccine Incentive Program 
 
Dear Plan Provider:  
 
Kern Health Systems (KHS) has been closely monitoring the unprecedented events resulting 
from the COVID-19 pandemic. One key component KHS is tracking daily, is vaccination status of 
our members. In an effort to increase vaccination rates, KHS offered a financial vaccine 
incentive to all KHS contracted pharmacies through March 6, 2022.  
 
This program was voluntary, but participation was strongly encouraged. KHS would like to 
thank all pharmacies and specialists for their participation in the Vaccine Incentive Program, in 
an effort to increase vaccination rates to Kern Family Health Care members, and the community 
as a whole. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Provider Relations Representative. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jake Hall 
Deputy Director of Provider Contracts 
Kern Health Systems 
 
 


